
                                                     

                                                                             

      

Recognizing the reading champs 

ACAD 24-25/CIR-22 / 13th  FEBRUARY 2025 

Dear JPS families,  

  Greetings! 

“A child who reads today will be a thinker tomorrow” 

At Raising Readers Program, we take pride in nurturing every child&#39;s reading journey. As 

the saying goes, 

“The journey of a thousand miles begins with a single step,” and we are thrilled to see our 

young leaders blossoming into confident readers! 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the parents for your unwavering support in shaping 

their reading habits. Together, as educators and parents, we have the power to strengthen and 

enrich their reading skills in every possible way. 

To celebrate their consistent efforts and progress, we will be facilitating our young readers for 

their dedication and achievements. We warmly invite you to a Parent Meeting on 15-02-2022 

at 10:00 AM, where we will discuss their progress and the path forward. 

Join us as we work hand in hand to inspire and empower our young leaders to become lifelong 

readers! 

Looking forward to your presence. 

Warm regards, 

Regards 

Tr.Saravanan Thiyagarajan 

Principal 

 


